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Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly oppose the development of an organic waste transfer station at 109A Church St in Lidcombe. There are
schools and residential housing close by and we don’t need any more rodents in the area and in our home.

The prospect of a waste dump close to home has caused a lot of unnecessary distress to our family.

Kind regards,
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